
Pravin Chavan 
Company Secretary 

For Inda Borax & Chemicals Ltd 

Yours sincerely 

Thanking you, 

We request you to take our clarification /submission made hereinabove in the subject matter 
on your record. 

Further, as on date, there is no event or information I announcement including impending 
announcement, which, in our opinion, may have a bearing on the price I volume behavior of 
the Company's security and which is not disclosed to the Stock Exchanges. 

We refer to your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AV/2024-2025/126 dated July 3, 2024 received 
through email, with regard to the increase in volume of Company's security across exchanges 
in the recent past. In this connection, we wish to inform you that we have been complying 
with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulation, 
2015 and have made disclosures of all the information I announcement within the timeline. 

Dear Sir, 

Ref.: Your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AV/2024-2025/126 dated July 3, 2024 received 
through email 

Sub: Clarification on increase in volume 

Scrip Code: 524342 

BSE Limited 
Online Surveillance 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

3rd July, 2024 To, 

INDO BORAX & CHEMICALS LTD. 
Regd. Office: 302, 3rd Floor Link Rose Building, Linking Road, Santacruz {West), Mumbai - 400054. India. 
Ph.: 022 26489142 I 47 I 48 • Fax No. 022-26489143 • CIN: L24100MH 1980PLC023177 

Email : info@indoborax.com • Website : www.indoborax.com 

• () 


		2024-07-03T13:27:02+0530
	PRAVIN PRABHAKAR CHAVAN
	I am the author of this document




